Hi everyone, unfortunately we did not have a quorum for last night's meeting so it was not official and there will be no minutes. We did have some good unofficial discussions, but of course, no decisions were made about anything. I wanted to give you a heads-up that Bob will be presenting a summary of the Landscaping Survey to Borough Council on Wednesday 10/8 during their work session. Since that happens before our next meeting on 10/13, I wanted to let you know. I plan on attending so please join us if you're free. Thanks!

Tim